Kensington, St Brides & Clock tower

The Clock Tower was erected in 1904 by
members of the Pembrokeshire Liberal
Association, in memory of the 4th Baron
Lord Kensington, William Edwardes.

A former MP and member of the House

of Lords he had come to live at what is

now known as St. Brides Castle in 1880.

He died tragically in 1896 while hunting in
Scotland. His wife chose a memorial clock as
a reminder of his remarkable punctuality".
Built of local quarried stone, the Tower
stands 30ft high (9m). Owned by Marloes

& St. Brides Community Council, it was
restored in 2005/6. The tower is opened daily
during summer months, an interpretation
panel inside explains the story.



